
April 21, 2016

Missouri Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO  65102

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Local Exchange Tariff PSC MO No. 1
Choctaw Telephone Company

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Choctaw Telephone Company are sent to you for filing in the
company’s Local Exchange Tariff PSC MO No. 1.

  Sheet No.:    Cancels Sheet No.:
  9th Revised Sheet No. 1  8th Revised Sheet No. 1

The tariff sheet accompanying this Advice Letter, sent to you for filing in Choctaw Telephone
Company’s Local Exchange Tariff PSC MO No. 1 , depicts an increase in the residential and business
basic local access line rate.  This increase will bring Choctaw Telephone Company’s basic local
rates to the FCC’s next level of the urban rate floor phase-in.

It is desired that the tariff pages accompanying this filing become effective on June 1, 2016.

If you should have any questions concerning this filing or require additional information, please
call me at (904) 259-0029 or you may reach me by email at amolina@townes.net.

Sincerely,

Amanda Molina
Vice President of External Relations
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